
Danny Evans 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
CC: 
BCC: 
Subject: 

Sanita, Dennis J. 
01/13/2003 01 :40:00 PM 
Evans, Danny 

RARC letter about SMP continuing 2003 

January 14, 2003 

To: Remington Arms Repair centers 

From: Dennis J. Sanita 

Re: Remington Bolt-Action Safety 

Remington Arms will be extending its 
firearms through December 31, 2003. 

Attached is a copy of our January 
instructions mailed to you in March of 

New updated Safety Rebate 
the Rebate Coupons you have 

Sincerely, 

Attachment 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 

continue to use the guidelines and 

will be mailed to you shortly. Continue to use 
the expiration dates have been extended. 

MAE00016857 


